
Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update (03/22/20) 

Rotary District 5020 COVID-19 Update  (3/22/20) - For Inbound Students and their Host 
Families 
 
The situation with COVID-19 continues to be serious and both the US and Canadian 
governments continue to make restrictions in order to prevent the virus to spread. It is extremely 
important that you follow the advice given by the authorities. 

• Under these circumstances, the travel rules for exchange students are now restricted 
o You may not travel to meet other exchange students or friends 

• Until further advised, social distancing is still required and you should stay at home with 
your host family. 

• During that time please help support your host family in keeping everyone safe and 
healthy by helping out and washing your hands frequently, etc. 

Rotary District 5020 has the safety and well-being of the exchange students and the people 
involved in the program as our first priority. To that end, we believe, based on the information 
available, that most of you should stay in place, at your host family’s residence. There is a 
significant risk in traveling on 
airports and through airports. 
 
Rest assured that we will assist students and families, whatever decision is made, in whatever 
way we can during this situation. 
 
 


